
 
 

 

 

Newsletter 1  -  Friday 8th September 2023 

  

 

Dear Parents, 

 It has been wonderful welcoming the children back to school this week although I don't ever remember a 

hotter start to the school year! I have been particularly impressed with the positive attitude and resilience the 

children have shown throughout the week but I am sure they will all be ready for a rest this weekend. 

 Our new year 3 children have settled in to life at New Haw extremely well and have already shown their 

growing independence by coming into school on their own and confidently finding their way around. 

 It has been lovely to see so many parents at our online sessions this week.  If you weren't able to make the 

meeting, you can find a recording on the school website  www.new-haw.surrey.sch.uk / Curriculum / Year 

Group Overviews / *select relevant year group for your child on left hand pane* 

 We have started the new academic year with a whole school focus on having a positive attitude and not 

giving up when we find things difficult.  We know that developing these skills will benefit our children 

throughout their lives and we will be revisiting this theme throughout the year. 

 I hope you all enjoy a lovely weekend out in the sunshine! 

 Mrs Carter-McQueen 

  

Year 3 parents' coffee morning 

 

Join us on Tuesday 12th September 8.45am - 9.30am for a cup of coffee. This is an 

informal opportunity for our new parents to meet the year 3 teachers as well as senior staff 

in the school. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.new-haw.surrey.sch.uk/


 

 

Calling years 4, 5 and 6 

 

Lots of children planted sunflower seeds earlier this Summer as part of our Coronation Competition.  Please 

email the office with any details and photos of the height yours got to before Friday 15th September.   

 

 

Year 5 Art Request 

For the Year 5 Still Life unit compositions, we are in need of jugs and vases of different heights. If you have 
any such items that you no longer want, please send them our way! 

 



 

 
 

Fullbrook School Open Evening 

Dear families, 

Fullbrook will be running our Open Evening on Thursday 28th September from 5.30 – 8.30pm, followed 
by open mornings on Tuesday 3rd, Wednesday 11th and Thursday 19th October. 

For more information click here, and to book your place click here. 

We look forward to welcoming you to our school. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr McKenzie 

Executive Principal 

Fullbrook School 
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School diary 

Tuesday 12th September Y3 parents coffee morning 8:45am school hall 

Thursday 14th September PTA AGM *more info to follow 

Friday 15th September Doughnut sale in the playground after school! 

Thursday 28th September 4R class assembly at 2:55pm 

Thursday 5th October 6M class assembly at 2:55pm 

23rd - 27th October Half term - school closed 

Thursday 2nd November Nasal Flu immunisation - all years 

Thursday 30th November Christmas Fayre 

Friday 1st December INSET DAY - school closed 

Friday 15th December End of term - school finishes at 1:30pm 

Tuesday 2nd January School resumes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


